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IMPORTANT NOTICE: UPDATE OF UNIVERSITY HEALTH SERVICE (UHS) 

RECORDS 

 

This is to inform members of the University community of the need to update their records and 

those of their family members at the University Health Service (UHS) Record Unit. This update 

will take effect from Monday, May 6, 2024. 

 

Additionally, staff members who have UHS as their primary healthcare provider but have not 

registered yet are kindly requested to visit the Record Unit.  

 

This exercise is necessary to facilitate the integration of Electronic Medical Records (EMR) at 

UHS. The aim is to enhance access to care, reduce waiting times, and ensure pleasant 

experiences for everyone. 

 

We appreciate your prompt response in advance. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

G. O. Saliu, MANUPA, MNIM, MAUA  

Registrar and Secretary to Council 

 

 


